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NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2021 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Board of 
Education of the School District of the City of Hamtramck, 
County of Wayne, Michigan, will be held as follows: 
 
DATE:   WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2021 
 
TIME:   6:30 p.m. 
 
PURPOSE: Meeting with Partners in Architecture to discuss 

building plans 
 
 This meeting will be held electronically in accordance 

with recommendations from the Wayne County 
Department of Health & Human Services due to 
Covid-19. 

 Details regarding options for participation will be 
posted and there will also be opportunities for public 
participation in accordance with the Open Meetings 
Act. 

Anyone who requires special accommodations in 
order to access this meeting should contact the 
Superintendent’s Office at 
jmcbryar@hamtramckschools.org 

 
 
Jihan Aiyash, President 
Hamtramck Board of Education 
 
This notice is given pursuant to Act 267, Public Acts of Michigan. 
 

 
Official minutes of the Hamtramck Board of Education meetings are available for inspection at the 
Hamtramck Board of Education Office located at 3201 Roosevelt, during the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
3:30 p.m.  Telephone (313) 872-9270. 
 
/jm 


